
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Due to circumstances involving simultaneous investigations the agency has open, General 
Motors, LLC. has informed the Office of Defects Investigation, that they are unable to provide 
a response to the Information Request regarding PE12-003 by March 30th, 2012.  Therefore, 
they have requested a 3 week extension to submit this material.  After verifying the 
circumstances, ODI has granted GM’s extension to submit their response. The revised due date 
is now April 20th, 2012.  
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